
SEAN FRIEDLAND LEAVES LENAPE DISTRICT 
 
 

I wanted to personally inform the District Committee of my 
resignation from Bucks County Council effective 7/31/2014. 
In the short time I have had the pleasure of serving Lenape 
District we have made significant strides in many areas. 
 
I am proud to say: 
 

1. We have a fully functional District Committee and 
Commissioners Staff, with representatives from the 
business community and the scouting community.  

 
2. Together we have increased the Exploring Program 

almost 200% and are poised for continued growth.  
 

3. Through adoption/adaption of the Council’s strategic plan, we have made a 
strategic Partnership with Centennial School District for access to recruit at all 
levels and recently presented the same vision to Central Bucks School District. 
 

4. Most of all we delivered a quality program and focused on what is best for the 
individual Scout and Scouting as a whole. 

 
These past years have presented challenges that are at times difficult to tackle, trying to 
deal with, but in the end we have always found a way to evaluate the best solution or 
course of action and grow Scouting. 
 
Tom Rowland and Doug Pedersen, along with the Vice-Chairman and Committee 
chairman have clear visions for Lenape’s future growth and impact. Please continue to 
support the implementation of the Strategic Plan, support the programs with your time, 
energy, financial resources, and your unique perspective on Scouting. 
 
I will be available at any time to help Scouting by cell 267-257-2002 or email 
seanfriedland@aol.com. 
 
Best wishes and Thank you for making coming to work challenging and rewarding.  
 
Sean M. Friedland | Senior District Executive 
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